
Request for Proposals 
 

ENGAGEMENT OF CONSULTING FIRM FOR  
ADVISING MINISTRIES AND INVESTMENT-RELATED AGENCIES ON 

CATALYZING INVESTMENTS 

RFP No: INTL(SIFC)-P3A-2024-001/2 
20 May 2024 

 
The Public Private Partnership Authority (“P3A”), a statutory autonomous entity of the Government of 
Pakistan set up pursuant to the Public Private Partnership Authority Act 2017, has issued a Request for 
Proposals (“RFP”) under a special programme (“Programme”) approved by the Federal Government and 
the Special Investment Facilitation Council (“SIFC”) for engagement of top-tier international consulting 
firms capable of providing world-class advisory services across various sectors.  
 
The primary purpose of the RFP is to select and contract a consultancy firm that will offer expert advice 
and consulting support to ministries and key investment-related agencies of the Federal Government. The 
consulting firm will assist in driving major reformative work and investment projects, offering innovative 
solutions in line with global best practices to ensure successful outcomes. This engagement aims to facilitate 
the strategic objectives of enhancing economic development, growth and investment, while ensuring 
sustainability and efficient governance. 
 
Pursuant to the framework approved by the Federal Government and the SIFC for the Programme for 
hiring top-tier consulting firms (“Government Approved Framework”), for each consulting assignment, a 
category of firms will be shortlisted as per the methodology specified in the Government Approved 
Framework. Accordingly, for the RFP, the following consulting firms (“Consulting Firms”) have been 
shortlisted (and this RFP is addressed to these short-listed firms only): 

 
i. Accenture  
ii. AlixPartners 
iii. Alvarez & Marsal 
iv. Analysis Mason 
v. Bain & Company 
vi. BCG (Boston 

Consulting Group) 
vii. BearingPoint 

viii. Capgemini 
ix. Deloitte 
x. EY 
xi. Kearney 
xii. KPMG 
xiii. McKinsey & 

Company 
xiv. Oliver Wyman 

xv. PwC 
xvi. Rodl & Partner 
xvii. Roland Berger 
xviii. Rothschild & Co 
xix. Strategy& 

 

 
Pursuant to the Government Approved Framework, this tender notice for the RFP has been published on 
the P3A’s website. Further, regional/global offices of the Consulting Firms have been informed through 
email (where available on their websites) or the Contact Us section of their respective websites. Further, 
representatives of the aforementioned firms may also email the P3A at rfp_global@p3a.gov.pk to obtain a 
copy of the RFP. The deadline for submission of proposals under the RFP is 27 May 2024, 17:00 hrs 
Pakistan Standard Time. This tender notice and the RFP issued pursuant to it shall supersede any previous 
version of the RFP. 
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